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"I applaud my colleagues in the Assembly for taking an important step toward
making microstamping the law in New York," said State Senator Jose R. Peralta,
Senate sponsor of the microstamping bill. "This legislation has the support of law
enforcement and mayors from throughout the state. This is the third time it has
been passed by the Assembly. The Senate owes it to the countless victims of gun
violence in New York to pass this legislation too. I am calling for a floor vote in the
Senate. It's time to stand up to the NRA and be counted."
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